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Question 

 

 

“Further to his response to Oral Question 18/2024 will the Minister provide an update on the work being 

undertaken to ban the sale of disposable vapes?” 
 

 

Answer 

 

 

The consultation on the impact of a ban on single use vapes ran from 28.3.24 until 9.5.24. 15 responses 

were received, and the responses are currently being considered.  

 

Officers are working on the law drafting instructions for the required amendments to the Single-Use Plastics 

etc. (Restrictions) (Jersey) Law 2021 to bring single use vapes into scope.  It is hoped that the work on the 

legislation changes will be able to commence in the coming month. 

 

https://statesassembly.gov.je/assemblyquestions/2024/oq.18-2024.pdf

